
	
NeurocarePlus	
18300	Katy	Freeway,	Suite	405	
Houston,	TX	77094 
	
Date:	January	1st,	2023.	

	

Dear	Patient	of	NeurocarePlus, 

	

We	hope	you	are	doing	well!	This	letter	is	to	inform	you	that	Dr.	Nicolas	Nammour	will	no	

longer	 be	 seeing	 patients	 at	 10020	 Research	 Forest	 Dr,	 The	 Woodlands,	 TX	 77354,	

effective,	February	1st,	2023.	He	decided	to	limit	the	practice	to	the	Katy	location,	at	18300	

Katy	Fwy,	Ste	405,	Houston,	TX	77094.	

We	will	be	available	and	happy	to	see	you	in	the	Katy	location,	if	you	wish	to	do	so.		

Otherwise,	you	are	welcome	to	request	 for	your	medical	records	 to	be	 transferred	to	 the	

neurologist	of	your	choice	to	continue	treatment.	You	can	contact	your	insurance	for	a	list	

of	 neurologists	 in	 your	 area.	 Please	 note	 that	 NeurocarePlus	 will	 store	 all	 the	 original	

copies	of	your	data. 

If	you	decide	to	still	see	Dr.	Nammour,	 in	the	Katy	 location,	you	can	call	us	at	(281)	579-

6800	and	we	will	be	happy	to	help	you	to	get	the	medical	care	you	need. 

You	can	also	contact	the	Katy	office	number	in	case	of	any	questions	about	the	transition	or	

drop	us	an	email	at	office@neurocareplus.com. 

	

Sincerely,	

	

Nicolas	Nammour,	M.D.	

NeurocarePlus	

	


